>>> <<u>camachoe@gtlaw.com</u>> 11/18/2009 12:47 PM >>> Ms. Lattimore,

Please see the attached letter regarding the extension.

Thank you,

Elizabeth A. Camacho Greenberg Traurig LLP | 2450 Colorado Avenue Suite 400 East | Santa Monica, CA 90404 Tel 310.586.7867 | Fax 310.586.0267 camachoe@gtlaw.com | www.gtlaw.com



Elizabeth A. Camacho (310) 586-7867 camachoe@gtlaw.com

November 18, 2009

City Council, Planning and Land Use Management Committee Attention: Patrice Lattimore Office of the City Clerk City of Los Angeles Los Angeles City Hall 200 N. Spring Street, Room 395 Los Angeles, California 90012

Re:

Council File No: 09-2506; Howard Hughes Center, 70318-CN-1A (Appeal of Advisory Agency Approval of Vesting

Tentative Tract Map)

Dear Ms. Lattimore:

We represent the applicant in the above referenced appeal, which was before the City Council Planning and Land Use Management Committee on November 17, 2009 (Agenda Item Number 14) and was continued to the PLUM hearing on November 24, 2009.

In accordance with the request in your e-mail of today's date, the applicant hereby consents to an extension of the last day for the City Council to act on this appeal up to and including December 11, 2009. In accordance with your e-mail, we understand that the matter is expected to be heard by the full Council on December 9, 2009.

City Council Planning and Land Use Management Committee November 18, 2009 Page 2

If you have any questions please contact me. Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

Elizabeth A. Camacho

cc: Ms. Whitney Blumenfeld

Ms. Sarah Molina

Mr. John Hartz

Mr. Allan Abshez, Esq.

Mr. Terry Speth